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Event landing page

Victoria’s Chief Health Officer, Dr Rosemary Lester, has advised that it is safe for Morwell residents to 
return home, with the continued period of improvement in air quality in the Latrobe Valley.

This site provides advice and information on clean-up, as well as information on business support.

People & Community Support

This section of the website provides information to help your personal recovery from this event. 

Use this section to find information about:

 Emotional health and wellbeing throughout the recovery period
 Your health and safety – find out about what’s in the ash

Most personal support services can be accessed directly through your local Department of Human 
Services (DHS) office.

Respite, Information and Recovery centres

These centres are now closed now that it’s been declared safe to return home.

Contact Latrobe City Council for information about recovery services.

Clean-up Advice

Clean-up of homes and public areas can begin now that it’s been declared safe to return home. This 
page details the assistance being offered by Victorian Government and Latrobe City Council, as well 
as advice on doing clean-up safely.

Some of your questions answered

Fact sheet link
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